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Saginaw County Press Release 
 

Over the past six months, the Saginaw County Board of Commissioners 
has conducted a thorough and comprehensive recruitment for our next 
County Administrator. After two rounds of interviews, and feedback 
from our team which included elected officials, community leaders and 
employees, we are pleased to announce that current Alpena County 
Administrator Mary Catherine Hannah has accepted our offer to serve 
Saginaw County. We have entered into a three-year contract which we 
hope begins a long-term relationship.  
 

“I am so thrilled for the opportunity to work with the Commissioners in 
Saginaw - I have learned so much about the great projects such as the 
Memorial Cup and Medical Diamond that are coming up. I am really 
looking forward to helping make them successful. Having had the chance 
to meet some of the leadership and other elected officials - I think we 
will have a wonderful and productive relationship. I am very excited to 
be stepping up to this role,” stated Hannah. 
 

Saginaw County Board Chairman Christopher Boyd added “The Board of 
Commissioners is thrilled to have Mary Catherine join Saginaw. We 
believe she is the perfect fit for our county and will foster an 
environment conducive to teamwork across all county departments.” 
 

Mary Catherine has spent the last two years as Alpena County 
Administrator. She is a University of Michigan grad and has a law degree 
from University of Wisconsin Law School. She grew up in Kalamazoo, 
Michigan. Mary Catherine is expected to begin her tenure in Saginaw 
County on January 22, 2024.  


